
Hello, 
By this this email I wish to notify the Clerk and City Council regarding the property of 2029 
Gordon Street in the Clair-Maltby Secondary Plan. In reviewing the mapping for the Clair-
Maltby Secondary Plan, the property at 2029 Gordon Street has been mapped incorrectly. It is 
currently mapped with the land use designation Significant Natural Area & Natural Area and it 
should be mapped as Mixed-use, along with the properties located to the south. This has been 
discussed with Leah Lefler, from City of Guelph who is also in agreement with this incorrect 
mapping. Contact information as follows: 
 

Leah Lefler, Environmental Planner 

Infrastructure, Development and Enterprise, Planning and Building Services 

City of Guelph 

519-822-1260 extension 2362 

leah.lefler@guelph.ca 

 
Regards, 
Paul Adema 
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